
  

 

Please Support Munson Fire Department RENEWAL Levies on November 5th 

 

On Tuesday, November 5th, Munson Township Residents will have the opportunity to renew two existing fire levies.   

Renewal of these levies will ensure the continuation of critical fire and ambulance services to Munson Township.  These 

funds will be used to maintain existing ambulances and fire trucks, as well as purchase essential EMS and fire equipment 

and help operate the fire station facility. 

 

Both levies that will appear on the ballot are renewals, meaning that they are not a new tax or a tax increase to the 

residents of Munson Township. 

• The first renewal is a .65 mill levy originally approved by voters in 1994.  The annual tax impact is $9.00 for the 

owner of a $100,000 home. 

• The second renewal is a 1.75 mill levy originally approved by voters in 2005.  The annual tax impact is $34.00 for 

the owner of a $100,000 home. 

The total revenue derived from these levies represents about 30% of the Fire Department’s annual budget for 2024.  

 

Remember: 

• These Fire levies are RENEWALS of existing levies---they are not a new tax or a tax increase to the residents of 

Munson Township. 

• Renewal of these Fire levies ensures the continuation of critical fire and ambulance services to all Munson 

Township residents. 

 

Thank you for the continued support of your Munson Fire Department! 

 

If you would like to display a sign in your yard to support our Fire Levies— 

please call the Fire Station at 440-286-6797 


